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 Knokke-Heist, May 16 2025 

 
Fellowship Feedback – Kuzbari Center, Vienna 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
 
 
I had the privilege of joining the Kuzbari Center in Vienna for a three-month fellowship as a 
recently graduated plastic surgeon. My main objective was to develop a clear and structured 
understanding of aesthetic procedures, which I felt was essential to be well-prepared for 
starting my practice in Belgium. 
 
During my time at the center, I was truly impressed by the high case load and the consistent, 
structured approach to all surgical procedures. The techniques employed and the instruments 
used are modern and in line with the latest standards, which made the experience not only 
educational but also highly relevant to current clinical practice. 
 
The surgeons at Kuzbari Center are exceptionally approachable and committed to teaching. It 
is evident that they genuinely care about training fellows, which creates a very positive and 
supportive learning environment. The entire team is incredibly friendly and welcoming, and I 
felt at home from the very beginning. 
 
There is also the opportunity to observe and participate in consultations, which added valuable 
insights into patient communication and preoperative planning. 
 
Lastly, Vienna is a fantastic city to stay in—beautiful, culturally rich, and very livable. 
 
I would highly recommend this fellowship to any plastic surgeon looking to gain structured, 
hands-on experience in aesthetic surgery in a warm and professional setting. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr. Winston Wittesaele 
FCCP FEBOPRAS 
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